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I encourage all seven voting members of the Ohio Power Siting Board to NOT approve the Emerson Creek 
Wind Project. Increasingly, there are multiple studies and reports that debunk the worth of wind power. The 
much admired University of Chicago has recently come out with a study that shows the high cost of wind 
power, compared to other conventional sources. Ohio needs a robust, reliable and inexpensive electrical grid. 
Wind power will erode our competitive edge versus our overseas competitors and our competitors within the 
United States. Just a reminder - Ohio has the 7th largest economy in the United States, and the 27th largest in 
the world. Don't allow out of state crony capitalists and so called progressives to wreak havoc with our 
electrical grid.

William Seaman
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